
 

 

NEW ENROLMENTS TO YEAR 7 IN 2025 
ORIENTATION PROGRAM | O-Week 

21 October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
NEW ENROLMENTS TO YEAR 7 in 2025 
 
Thank you for enrolling your child at Ormeau Woods State High School.  We look forward to welcoming you and your 
student in 2025.   
 
From Monday, 25 November through to Wednesday, 27 November, 2024, we are conducting a three-day Orientation 
Program to welcome new students to familiarise them with our school before the holiday break.  On these days, students 
will participate in a range of exciting activities, have the opportunity to meet key staff and make new friends. We 
encourage students to attend all three days to receive the most out of this program. 
 
We require students to arrive at the designated Drop-Off Point (see attached map) each day before 8.30am. The days 
will conclude at 2.30pm where students can be collected from the Drop-Off Point. We request that students wear their 
current Year 6 school uniform. Students are also required to bring a water bottle, hat and provide own morning tea and 
lunch across the days. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the Executive Services Building at Ormeau Woods State High School by 
Friday 15 November 2024.  Alternatively, you can email documentation through to 
transitions@ormeauwoodsshs.eq.edu.au  
 
Further information about the Orientation Program will be provided to attending families closer to the date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
      
Dan Murtas   Joel McCarthy   Jessica England 
Principal    Deputy Principal    Head of Year 7 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to Michelle Stewart at OWSHS or transitions@ormeauwoodsshs.eq.edu.au 
Future Students Orientation Program 

 
My child [full name] _____________________________ from [primary school] _____________________________ 

will be attending the Orientation program on the following days 

� Monday, 25 November, 2024 

� Tuesday, 26 November, 2024 

� Wednesday, 27 November, 2024 

Media Consent. 

� I consent to photos and videos being taken of my child (Complete Media consent form – see attached) 

� I do not consent to photos or videos being taken of my child. 

I am aware that I will need to notify my child’s school of their absence. 

 

________________________________  _____________________  _____________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Name    Parent/Caregiver Signature Date  

mailto:transitions@ormeauwoodsshs.eq.edu.au
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